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Hi Everyone, 

Welcome back to the 7th edition of the library newsletter.  I hope you all had a lovely summer and 

are enjoying being back at school.  

 

 

 The library is now OPEN! 
Come to the library and have a look at all the new exciting 

books we have to offer. We have a wide variety of fiction 

books including Antony Horrowitz – Alex Rider, a 

selection of Tom Gates, Eoin Colfer – Artemis Fowl, J. K 

Rowling – Harry Potter and many more. We also have a 

new range of young Adult books for Year 10-11 including 

the new Hunger games book The Ballard of Song birds 

and Snakes, John Green - The Fault in Our Stars. We also 

have a new range of Graphic novels, which include DC, 

Marvel, Manga and more.  

You can visit the library on your allocated day below. It is 

open before school, lunch and after school.   

 Monday – Year 7 

 Tuesday – Year 8 

 Wednesday – Year 9 

 Thursday – Year 10 

 Friday – Year 11 

Remember you need a pass to be able to come in at lunch. Collect your pass from Mrs 

Fazackerley in the library the morning of your allocated day.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A book club for Y7 students, will be starting soon. The club will run once every 2 weeks in the library 

after school on a Monday. We will read a book together, discuss the book and do different activities 

based on the book we are reading. If this is something you would be interested in let Mrs 

Fazackerley know. 

 

 

 
  ROALD DAHL DAY 

   13TH SEPTEMBER 

2020 
Enjoy celebrating Roald Dahl on the 13th 

September. Come to the library to 

explore some of his books, we have a 

selection including BFG, Matilda and The 

Twits 

Let us know who your favourite Roald 

Dahl character is. 

 

Exciting Roald Dahl news The              

Witches is being made into the very 

first Roald Dahl Graphic Novel. 



Library Monitors 

The library is looking for some library monitors to help with the running of the library. This would 

include issuing and returning books, tidying the shelves, organising library activities, input on book 

selection for the library and included in library outings. The library monitors would be needed before 

and after school.  This would not be every day, only on the day/days you are available. If you are 

interested in becoming a library monitor for the school library please express your interest to Mrs 

Fazackerley.  

 

 

 

 

 

Come along to the library, and have a look at the books we have for you to enjoy. Also don’t forget 

we have homework club running before and after school. 

 

Hope to see you all soon 

Take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Fazackerley  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


